
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Express Yourself!!!  

This week we have been taking part in Children’s Mental Health Week, 

supported by Place2Be. Our Wellbeing Champions delivered an 

assembly to the other classes all around this year’s theme- ‘My Voice 

Matters’.  This is about empowering children and young people by 

providing them with the tools they need to express themselves.  To 

support this, children have been completing different activities in class 

across the week- from mindful colouring to work around getting their 

voices heard.  

 

The week ended with our ‘Express Yourself’ day on Friday where 

children came into school expressing themselves through their clothing, 

donating £1 to raise money for another Buddy Bench for the KS1 

playground.  

 

Bedtime Stories 

The KS1 children and parents had a lovely evening on Tuesday when they 

came back to our Bedtime stories event.  They came back in their PJs and 

shared some lovely bedtime stories with staff.  
 

 

Parent Volunteers 
An absolutely huge thank you to the parents who came in this 
week to talk to Reception about their transport jobs.  The children 
loved hearing from Arlo and Madison’s grownups all about their 
jobs as tram and bus drivers.  

 

Young Voices 

On Wednesday evening, Mrs Stansfield took our choir over to the 
Manchester AO Arena to take part in Young Voices.  It was a fantastic 
experience for them to get involved in a collaborative concert.  The 
children learned a number of pop sings before they went and 
performed them along with thousands of other children. 

 

Attendance 

This week our attendance is slightly higher than last week with 92.9% attendance across school.  

The winning class this week were Miss Donovan’s class with a great 96.5%. 

Well done to Miss Evan’s class who had the most improved attendance this week. 

Week beginning: Monday 5th February 2024 



 

 


